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Weekly Newsletter 1st December 2017 
The beginning of December is an important time for the school with a variety of events to prepare for. This is still while we all continue to focus on the learning in school.  Next week the tree and decorations will be going up.



Pantomime 												                We had our annual visit to the Marlowe on Wednesday for the pantomime. The children were beautifully behaved and everyone had a great time. Once again the politeness and good behaviour of the children was remarked upon.  					    	                Nativity 											   	           We will start rehearsing the nativity next. Thank you to all who have brought in their costumes so far, if you have not, please may we have them in school by the beginning of next week. If you are having trouble sourcing a costume please come and let us know, we may be able to help Christmas Fayre and dress down day						                                   The Christmas Fayre is in a few weeks.  The children will be making some Christmas decorations and cards as usual. Santa will be at the fayre. In order to raise some Tombola and raffle prizes we are having a dress down day next Friday. Please could children bring a contribution on Friday.  Also any parents who could help on a stall please let Heather in the office know.  Lunchtimes  											                        We have introduced some new initiatives at lunchtimes recently. The zoning has been very popular with children undertaking lots of guided activities. We now all eat together; both packed lunches and school meals and there is a real air of bonhomie in the school hall.
Headlice
We have had several reports of Headlice again this week please check your child’s hair and treat if necessary.
Save the Children We will be taking part in the wear a Christmas jumper for a £1 donation to Save the Children-if you would like to donate this year.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Awards this week 										                Academic awards this week go to; Ladybirds Isla & Charlie Polecats Blake, Riley & Logan Foxes Emma & Ryan										                

		                                                     										           

                                               																	    
















	
	Dates for the diary

	Month
	Date
	Event

	December
	8th
	Dress down for a raffle prize

	
	15th
	Christmas jumper day and Christmas Fayre  2pm in school

	
	19th
	Nativity 2pm in church   Drinks and mince pies from 1.30pm

	
	20th
	Christingle 2pm in church
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